
 

21st November 2023 

 

Notification of EOL for some operation switches 
(Part of “SLE210K series”) 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We’ll soon discontinue sales of the following items in the above series according to the schedule below. 

 

1. Affected Parts 

Switches 

SLE210K9-5* SLE210K4-7 SLE210K9-7* 

SLE210K9-9* 

Click here to check details of the EOL scheduled items on our website. 

＊After the order deadline below, Among the above P/Ns, SLE210K9-5, 

SLE210K9-7 and SLE210K9-9 will continue to be as Special Products, 

but catalog sales of these will end. 

 

2. Schedule 

・Last Time Buy: December 20, 2023 

・Expected Last Ship Date: March 29, 2024 

*The last shipping date may be extended depending on the state of production. 

 

Sorry for the inconvenience and hope for your understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

NIDEC COMPONENTS CORPORATION 

https://www.nidec-components.com/sg/product/detail/00000222/#list

